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IMPORTANT ONLINE GIVING UPDATE

rch is switching its online giv
to Planning Center. Vision2 is ceasing operz
needed to find another solution. Fortunately, we already use
Planning Center for most areas of church life, including Children’s
Check-In, event registration, Life Groups, and the church directory.
Using Planning Center for online giving makes the most sense to
help keep everything in one place.

{.

The best way to use Planning Center Online Giving is to log in to
your existing Church Center account at valleybible.churchcenter.
com/login. You can do this on the Church Center website or by
downloading the Church Center apr) (valleybible.churchcenter.
com/setup or scan the QR code below with your phone’s camera).
When you log in using your phone number or email address, a
code will be sent to you as a one-time password. Once you have
logged in, click “Give” on the top menu bar, which will allow you to
se?ect your giving frequency (either a one-time gift or regular

iving).

utor?gl videos and all the links mentioned above can

be found at spokanevbc.org/giving-home. If you w3 T
have questions or need assistance, please email e o

giving@spokanevbc.org. e
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WELCOME TO

VALLEY BIBLE CHURCH
|

We're glad you're here! Be sure to stop by the Welcome Counter to pick up
a Welcome Gift, which includes helpful information about VBC.

Communion will be served during today’s service. If you need a gluten-free
cup for allergy reasons, please contact an usher.

SUNDAY CHILDCARE & VBC KIDS

Children may be checked in before
each service starts at a VBC Kids
Check-In station, then attend the
singing portion of the worship service -
with parents before being dismissed to 9:30 am Service

Sunday School. For the 9:30 service, Nursery | 0 - 3 Years Old | 122

children may be dropped off at the 3 Yrs - 5th Grade | VBC Kids Wing

ﬁi?ggzg?oaf;?t?vist?mce for an informal - may be dropped off at beginning of service

Note: The Nursing Mothers Room (120) RiEEYs alY=]avi[ol=)
is reserved for women and children

only. If a dad needs to change his baby, Nursery |0 -3 Years Old | 122
he may use the changing table in the 3 Yrs - 5th Grade | VBC Kids Wing

men’s restroom. - dismissed before sermon portion of service

IMPORTANT DATES

9:30 SUNDAY SCHOOL TODAY - Newcomer's Luncheon

8 am Service
Nursery | O - 3 Years Old | 122

Adult Sunday School is offered Oct. 11 - Titus 2 Refresher
during the 9:30 service. Survey Workshop
of Old Testament History (taught Oct. 12 - Men'’s Breakfast

by Mike Powell) meets in 130A, Oct. 13 - Single Women & Widows'
and Doctrine of Salvation: from

] : Luncheon
Eternity Past to Eternity Future Oct. 19 - Wormen’s Breakfast &
(taught by Rick King) meets in ’ .
130B/C Clothing Swap
i Oct. 25-26 - OCC Packing Party
Middle School meets in Room Oct. 31 - Fall Flair
150, High School meets in Room Nov. 16 - Hymn Sing

151, and COUfageous Visit spokanevbc.org/events
Conquerors meets in Room 152. for more information

SPOKANEVBC.ORG GIVING REPORT
3021 S. Sullivan Road, Veradale, WA 99037 General: Sept. $106,184; YTD: $978,041;
(509) 928-5161 / vbc@spokanevbc.org Building Fund: $618,543

AN ISR | SINGLE WOMEN AND

NEWCOMER'S LUNCHEON WIDOWS'’ LUNCHEON
If you are new or want to know more about | \Alidows and single adult ladies,
VBC, please come to the Newcomer's please join the elders and
Luncheon today right after the third deacons and their families for
service in Room 130. Meet the pastors and lunch and feIIowship next
staff, enjoy a complimentary lunch, learn Sunday, Oct. 13, at 12:30 pm in
about our ministries, and more! Children Room 150. Please bring a side
are welcome. dish to share. We look forward

to spending time together!
Please RSVP at spokanevbc.
org/events.

TITUS 2 REFRESHER WORKSHOP
The Titus 2 ministry is hosting a refresher
workshop this Friday, Oct. 11, from 6:30 to
8 pm in Room 130A. The workshop will
reinforce Titus 2 principles with support and encouragement for women who have
already completed the VBC Titus 2 training. For more information, email
titus2@spokanevbc.org.

MEN'S BREAKFAST
Men's Breakfast will meet this Saturday, Oct. 12, at 8 am in Room 130. Bring a friend
and come for food and fellowship!

WOMEN'S BREAKFAST

Women'’s Breakfast will meet Saturday, Oct. 19, at 9 am in Room 130. There will also be
a free women'’s and children’s clothing swap. Tables will be set up to lay clothes on
before and after the breakfast. Freshly laundered clothes and shoes in good condition
are preferred.

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD

Save the date for this year's Operation Christmas Child packing party! Set-up will be
Thursday, Oct. 24, and the packing party will be Friday and Saturday, Oct. 25-26, from
9 am to 5 pm. Participants may bring gifts (please reference the gift suggestions list at
the Welcome Counter) or use the ones provided. Our goal this year is 1,000 boxes!
This is a great service project for life groups to participate in together. Contact
Debbi at (509) 926-1956 or Pam at (509) 869-4953 for more information.

FALL FLAIR

VBC's annual Fall Flair event is Thursday, Oct. 31, from 5:30 to 7:30 pm! Invite your
friends and neighbors for an evening of indoor games, food, and fun for the whole
family! This outreach event is completely run by volunteers, so keep an eye out for
sign-ups in the coming weeks. This is a great service project for life groups to
participate in together.

HYMN SING
King's Church has invited us to a Hymn Sing on Saturday, Nov. 16, at 4:30 pm. We will
meet in The Oaks Great Hall (11711 E. 24th Ave., Spokane Valley).

CV VIRTUAL SCHOOL SERVICE OPPORTUNITY

Our partner school, CV Virtual School, is looking for community volunteers to share
about life skills with groups of students at set times throughout the year. If you would
like to participate or for more information, please email benjamin@spokanevbc.org.



